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Welcome to the first newsletter of 2021 and a very Happy New Year to you all! We hope everyone 
remains safe and well in the current period of lockdown and that you are keeping yourselves busy 
and healthy. Many thanks for all your lovely positive comments on our Christmas activities. We 
are thrilled that you enjoyed them! With frequent new developments and announcements from 
the Welsh Government we wanted to update you on our thoughts and plans. 

 

Rehearsals: With the current situation unlikely to change for some while we believe that 
September is the most realistic next opportunity for us to resume indoor rehearsals. If 
we get the opportunity to get together outdoors in the Spring/Summer then this would     
obviously be a bonus. The committee will keep this under review. 

 

Concerts: It’s always good to have a concert to work towards and we have booked          
St. Mary’s Church for our Christmas 2021 concert.  
Please save the date Sunday 12th December @ 3pm. 
 
Social events: Everyone enjoyed our virtual Christmas party. Please save the dates     

Wednesday 17th February and 7th April @ 7.30pm. Let’s get everyone together again    

virtually for some fun and a good sing!! Invites will arrive soon with full details. 
 
 

AGM: Our AGM will have to be postponed again. The committee have discussed the    
motion that until such times as the AGM can be practically held with members, that all 
officers remain in post in an extended term. This was proposed, seconded and the mo-
tion was passed. 
 
Talking Heads:  Members of the committee have been asked to undertake “meet the 
choir” interviews to post on our social media platforms and should make for very           
interesting reading! Watch out for them .  
 

 


